
Sneak Peek at  Popchips Yummy New Flavor!

Written by Sarah Love
Friday, 27 January 2012 11:52 - 

EXTRA EXTRA!

Our favorite sponsor from Popchips dropped off some Sweet Potato Popchips to try!

They are delicious and we can't stop eating them! Unfortunately, these yummy healthy snacks do not come out until February. Stay tuned!
Come to the Best of Our Valley Finale Party to sample them!
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